E. B. FORD, F.R.S., University Reader in Generics and Director of the Genetics Loboratory. DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY
UNIVERSITY MUSEUM. OXFORD
TELEPHONE 55278
28th Hay, 1957.

Sir Ronald Fisher, F.R.S., 44 Storey's Way, Cambridge.

My dear Ron,

Thank you so much for your letter. I am so glad to find that, as usual, we are really in full agreement. I can see we have just the same point of view in regard to the initial effects of chromosome doubling, and the adjustment due to selection which can modify them in the normally polyploid species.

I am returning herewith the Stockholm paper. I have no comments on it because I can only tell you that I admire it very much. It is so nice for Cain and Sheppard to have this support for what they have done. I do feel that they have made a good job of the snail work.

With best wishes,

Ever yours,

tom

Jam indeed delighted the The Genetical Theory is buy reprinted.